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Lisa Lapointe 

Chief Coroner  

Metrotower II, Suite 800 

4720 Kingsway 

Burnaby, BC 

V5H 4N2 

 

Re: Coroner’s Inquests into the Deaths of Jesse Marcel LAHN on May 3, 2013 

and David Lawrence Robert LANGLET on May 9, 2014 at Kent Institution  

 

Dear Ms. Lapointe, 

 

  I would like to confirm that the Correctional Service of Canada (CSC) has 

received the British Columbia Coroners Service Inquests into the deaths of David 

Lawrence Robert LANGLET (dated May 28, 2015) and Jesse Marcel Lahn (dated 

June 2, 2015).  On behalf of the Commissioner of CSC, I would like to thank you for 

providing us with these Coroner’s Inquests.   

 

 I note that each of the Inquests requested CSC to respond to the 

recommendations put forward by the Jury within 60 calendar days. Please be advised 

that CSC takes these recommendations very seriously and is currently coordinating a 

response which will be forwarded to your office by the end of September 2015. We 

hope that this timeframe is reasonable for you.  

 

 Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the 

coordinates listed below.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

Original signed by: 

Julie Blasko 

A/Director General, Incident Investigations Branch, National Headquarters 

Julie.Blasko@csc-scc.gc.ca 

613-947-3922  
 

c.c.: Anne Kelly, Senior Deputy Commissioner 
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